
 
 
 

Desalination Task Force 
 Regular Meeting  

7:00 p.m. – Wednesday, December 21, 2011  
Soquel Creek Water District Board Room  

5180 Soquel Drive Soquel, CA 95073  
 

Cancellation Notice  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the City of Santa Cruz/Soquel Creek 
Water District scwd2 Desalination Task Force has been cancelled from December 21, 2011 at the 
hour of 7:00 p.m., until the next regular meeting on January 18, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. in the Soquel 
Creek Water District Board Room, 5180 Soquel, Drive, Soquel, California.  
 
Dated: December 12, 2011  
 


